
Report on Open House event of AINT on 27th March 2018

Students from Amity International School Mayur Vihar registered for this event.
There were thirty seven students of 12th grade accompanied by 4 teachers. An
extensive program was planned for them. To start with, students went through the
registration process along with interaction with some current BTech. students. They
were offered Tea/cookies during the time of registration and interaction.
Registration was done by research scholars- Ms Swati and Ms Anu.

Registration was followed by a short movie of Amity University. Thereafter, an
interactive session was held by Director AINT (Dr D K Avasthi) were he inspired the
students with the uniqueness of Nanotechnology and Nanotechnology as a career
scope. Dr Ranu Nayak, then gave a lecture/presentation to familiarize the students
about the world of Nanotechnology and Achievements of AINT and Academic
programs offered at AINT. The lecture was followed by 1 hour Lab tour and
demonstration of some Nanotechnology based experiments. The experiments and
instrument demonstrations were carried out by research scholars, faculty and Lab
attendant- Ms Chaitali, Ms Shalini, Ms Chansi, Mr Harsimran, Dr ABV Kiran Kumar, Dr
Richa Krishna, Dr Ranjit Kumar, and Mr Lalit Yadav.



Before departing, the students were given boxed refreshments and the teachers met
with the Director. Feedbacks were also taken from the students.

Other than the students of Amity School Mayur Vihar, 65 students from Goa also
visited for a short span of time between 10:30 – 10:45 am. Dr D K Avasthi addressed
the students and briefed them about nanotechnology and its future scope. Dr. Ranjit
gave a guided tour to the students for the experiments and research facilities of
nanotechnology. The advanced research facilities was demonstrated by Dr Ranjit
Kumar.




